## BROOKFIELD CENTRAL SCHOOL BROOKFIELD, NEW YORK

	Date:
	Dear Parents/Guardians:
	Throughout the school year we often have events that are covered by the media. We feel that media coverage of our school is a positive event that helps to keep the community informed about the happenings at our school. Your permission is required for your child's picture to appear in the local newspaper, on a local TV station, the BCS website/newsletter, etc.
	Please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return to school as soon as possible.
1	Sincerely, Carrie Smith Principal
	*****************
	Please circle one: I (give) (do not give) my permission for my child's picture to be used in media coverage of school activities.
	Child's Name:
	Child's Teacher:
	Parent/Guardian Signature: Date: